
Hello Choir Families!  
 

I hope you all enjoyed the Palm Sunday service as much 
as I did. It’s always been one of my favorites.  
 
Our next performance is our children’s musical “The 
Sailor’s Bible” on April 15th! The kids are having a lot of 
fun with their characters and the two stories that they 
will be presenting to you. We are working very hard, 
using extra rehearsal time to have music, dialogue, and 
movements all ready for our families and friends.  
 
Thank you, families for your extra time driving to 
rehearsals and putting up with odd rehearsal times! 
After the musical is done, choir will quiet down to its 
usual hour on Thursday nights. For now, here are your 
updated times for the next two weeks. 
 
 April 5th- Spring Break, no choir. Time to relax! 
 April 12th- rehearsal 6:00- 7:30, I understand some 

families can’t be here that early. I’ll see you when 
you can get here. 

 April 14th- Dress Rehearsal 9:00- 11:00 to run 
through the whole show in costume. This is a good 
photo opportunity if you want one. 

 April 15th- Performance! Please be here at 9:30. 
 April 19- regular rehearsal at 6:30. 

 
Thanks again, for everything you’re doing to help us put 
on a great show! Your support makes a big difference. 


